
 

 
 

Date:     January 10, 2025  

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:        MMCAP Medical Supplies 

 
 
Previous contract # CTR065314 has been replaced by contract # CTR075333.  

 

Reason: Business address and name has been changed.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to kelvin.ong@azdoa.gov 
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